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October, 2015 

 

To, 

Editorial Coordinator, 

Journal of Pharmaceutical Care & Health Systems, 

ISSN: 2376-0419 

 

 

 

Subject: Accepting the Editorial Board Member position of Journal of Pharmaceutical Care & 

Health Systems 

 

Dear Journal Coordinator, 

 

I would like to continue as an Editorial Board Member for the prestigious journal, Journal of 

Pharmaceutical Care & Health Systems, a renowned periodical in Pharma research and allowing the 

journal to display my affiliation details at journal’s website. 

 

I am happy to render my continuous support and suggestion(s) for the betterment of journal in 

favoring the dissemination of scientific knowledge for the respective research community. 

 

Best wishes, 

Regards, 

 

Name: Khaled Barakat  

Designation: Dr. 

Current Affiliation: Faculty of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences 

Country: Canada  

Contact Email: kbarakat@ualberta.ca 

Contact Number: 1-780-492-5783 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Editor-In-Chief: 

Fadi M Alkhateeb 

Director of Assessment & Associate Professor 

Texas A&M Rangel College of Pharmacy 

USA 

http://www.omicsgroup.org/journals/editorinchief-pharmaceutical-care-and-health-systems-open-access.php
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Dear Editor, 

Thanks for the kind invitation. I'm happy to continue as part of the Editorial Board. Please find my 

completed form attached. 

Best regards, 

Khaled 

 

 

-- 

Khaled Barakat 

Faculty of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences 

Katz 2-020G 

Phone:1 780 492 5783 

WebSite: Khaled Barakat 

-- 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 

This email message, including any attachments, is intended only for the named recipient(s)and may 

contain information that is confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you 

have received this message in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please immediately notify the 

sender by reply email and delete this email message, including any attachments. Thank you. 

 

On Mon, Oct 19, 2015 at 5:43 AM, Editor-Journal of Pharmaceutical Care & Health Systems 

<editor.jpchs@omicsinc.com> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Khaled Barakat, 

 

Greetings from the Journal of Pharmaceutical care & Health Systems. 

  

We thank you for your incredible support towards the growth of our Journal. 

  

We are glad to inform you that, we shall be updating our Journal’s Editorial Board. 

  

Hence, we request you to kindly let us know your valuable decision in continuing your services as an 

Editorial Board Member of our journal. 

  

Please find the attached file and kindly let us know your decision by updating the given form. 

  

We once again thank you for your encouragement. 

  

Please revert for any further queries. 
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With Regards, 

David Cobb 

Editorial Assistant 

  

  

  

 


